
FIJI MULTICULTURAL SOCIETY OF ONTARIO 

 

TO : THE STREET NAMING COMMITTEE OF THE CITY OF BRAMPTON 

CC ; HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR — PATRICK BROWN 

RE : REQUEST TO NAME A STREET IN HONOUR OF FIJI'S 50TH 

INDEPENDENCE ANNIVERSARY 

This year on October , 10th , 2020 we are celebrating through out the 

world Fiji's 50th Independence Anniversary . Unfortunately due to Covid 

we will not be able to have any function but will employ other practical 

means to celebrate . Our Society has already decided to recognize this 

great day by raising flag inside and inviting local politicians of all the 
levels of Government and political party affiliations for their input . 

We have a large former Fiji citizens residing in the City of Brampton . 
They come to Canada when Fiji was enjoying free visa system . Our 
Society holds functions every year and invites local politicians for their 
participation and our Mayor Patrick Brown has already attended two of 
them . 



On this auspicious occasion of Fiji's 50 th Independence Anniversary 

and recognizing the contribution of Fijians to the Brampton community 
at large WE wish to request the Brampton City Council to name a 

Street or Circle or Crescent in the name of FIJI . We have here in 

Brampton Streets named after other countries . And this will be a so 
befitting honour and recognition to Fiji —the country and the Fijian 
people in Brampton . There will be quite a number of new streets to be 
named in the new residential development that is taking place in 
Brampton . 

We sincerely look forward for your positive decision . 

Thanks 

Sam Basra - Patron 

October, 6th , 2020 . 


